
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Sid Bicoy <dsbicoy@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, December 07, 2017 11:04 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 

Subject: 	 Agenda PEA 2 (19); Appointment of Carl Adolpho Ill to the Molokai Planning Commission 

Attachments: 	 Carl Adolpho III.docx 

Aloha, 
Attached is my letter in support of Carl Adolpho Ill. 

Thank you, 
Dartagnon Bicoy 
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December 7, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Aloha, my name is Dartagnon Sidney Bicoy, and I am writing to you today in support of 
my friend, Carl "Manu" Adolpho III, in hopes that your Council will see him fit to serve on the 
Molokai Planning Commission. I have known Manu for well over a decade. We were high 
school classmates and graduates of Molokai High School, and I strongly believe that he is a fair 
and valuable asset to the Molokai community. 

In high school, I remember Manu as always striving to be the best, whether it be in 
academics, athletics or other extracurricular activities. He was always dedicated and focused on 
improvement in all of his endeavors. If he ever fell short of a goal, he would press forward, 
showing no signs of discouragement, and focus on doing better, and being better. He would also 
be sure to encourage others to aim high and work hard. He always wanted good things for 
people, no matter who they were. 

I have always known Manu to have a positive attitude, bright personality and giving 
nature. That, I assure you, are qualities our community wants to see in those who represent us. 
He has dedicated countless hours of service to Molokai, working on church projects, and 
coaching youth sports, to name a few. If his previous career choice is enough reason to block his 
appointment to the Molokai Planning Commission, I think that is a huge mistake. Manu is not 
some paid puppet, or easily manipulated. He is intelligent and strong-minded, and does his 
research before he speaks. He is also a MOLOKAI BOY, whose roots here run deep. As a 
Molokai boy myself, I know, and can assure you, that Manu wants nothing but good things for 
our home, just as I do. His previous choice of work shouldn't cloud your opinion of him as a 
person. He is a good person, who made the conscious decision to raise his children here. That 
should be proof enough of his dedication to our home. With all the opportunities available 
elsewhere, he chose Molokai, and continues to choose Molokai. I strongly urge you to consider 
him as a new member of the Molokai Planning Commission because I believe he will listen to all 
points of view and advocate for what is best for all of us who call Molokai home. 

Thank you for your time, 

Dartagnon "Sidney" Bicoy 
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